
Mon
-Frid

19/5-
23/5

Book Fair

Tues 20/5 Music Lessons

Wed 21/5 Adventure Centre
Camp payment due

Wed 21/5 P&C Meeting- 5:30pm

Wed 21/5
National
Simultaneous Story
Time

Thur 22/5 MNC Cross Country

Thur 22/5 Yr 6 GRIP Leadership
Conference

Thur 22/5 Country University
Visit

Frid 23/5 Canteen

Tues 27/5 Canteen orders and
payment due

We are excited to share that our students took
part in Close The Gap Day, an important event

that raises awareness about health issues
affecting Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander
peoples. Our students engaged in different
activities and discussions to learn why it’s
important to improve health outcomes for

Indigenous communities. This event helped them
understand Indigenous culture and history better

and encouraged them to be advocates for
change. Together, we aim to support equality and

celebrate our diverse community!
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N E W S L E T T E R

Important Dates

Excellence  Innovation
Opportunity Success

19th May 2025 

Close the Gap



POSITIVE BEHAVIOURS FOR LEARNING - PBL 
OUR CORE VALUES ACROSS THE SCHOOL ARE TO

PROMOTE THE SCHOOL COMMUNITY TO BE SAFE,
SUPPORTIVE AND RESPECTFUL. 

What is happening in the 5/6
classroom..

As we near the end of Term 1, I want to
share what our cla

They did a fantastic job! 
Outside 
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Our students had a great time at Primex! They looked at different exhibits about
farming and learning, which helped them understand new ideas and practices.
They also met people who work in these fields, which made their visit even more

interesting. We are proud of our students for being so excited and involved during
this event, and we can't wait to hear all about what they learned and experienced!



5/6 Awards
 Congratulations:

Lawson, Carla, Leon, Katie, Ashton, Ashton and
Spencer

ULMARRA 
Public School AWARDS

Assembly  16th May, 2025

Kindergarten Awards
 Congratulations:

Stella, Kaison, Ella and Angela

1/2 Awards
 Congratulations:

Hunter, Monty, Alani, Sammy, Charlie, Sonny and
Ashton

3/4 Awards
 Congratulations:

Kayden, Eden, Remy, Freddy, Daisy, Oceana,
Pheonix and Arlo

Our next assembly will take place in Term 2, 30  May, 2025th

Principal Awards
 Congratulations:

Alani, Freddy, Thomas, Remy, Ziggy and
Coen

Special Principal Awards
 Congratulations:

Ruby
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Attention students! The Scholastic Book Fair is open
this week! This is a fantastic opportunity to explore a
wide variety of books and find your next great read.
Don't miss out on the chance to purchase new titles
and enjoy the magic of reading. Visit the fair before
school on Monday 19/5/25 to Friday 23/5/25 and

discover something special for your bookshelf!
Happy reading!
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